
ALERT: DUE TO HURRICANE IRENE 
Aug 28th Woodbury Democrats Campaign Kickoff Rescheduled 
Press release from the Woodbury Democratic Town Committee 

For immediate release 
 
For more information 
Contact Lesa Peters, DTC Chairperson @ 263-4404 or lcpeters@earthlink.net 
Robert Taylor, DTC publicity @ 263-5997 or rtaylor5997@charter.net 
 
Woodbury Democrats Campaign Kickoff DATE/LOCATION CHANGES 
Friday, September 9, 2011, 5:30-7:30 PM 
Woodbury Senior-Community Center, 265 Main Street South 
 
WOODBURY — Due to Hurricane Irene’s expected arrival in Connecticut this 
weekend, the Woodbury Democratic Campaign Kickoff, which was scheduled for  
Sunday, August 28th at the Historic Town Hall, has been reschedules to a new 
date and location: 
 

Friday, September 9th, 5:30 to 7:30 PM, at the Woodbury Senior-
Community Center, 265 Main Street South, Woodbury 

 
Woodbury DTC Chairperson Lesa Peters stated that “the expected hurricane has 
created the potential for hazardous driving conditions, and we have decided to 
reschedule the event out of concern for public safety”. We encourage all who 
were planning to attend to come to our rescheduled event, to meet the 
candidates, and to share your ideas and concerns for Woodbury.  
 
For more information about the event, visit www.woodburydems.org, or call Ms. 
Peters at (203) 263-4404. 


